May 6, 1975

Mr. Haige Garabedian 28 Ellsworth Street East Hartford, Conn. 06108

Dear Mr. Garabedian:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of \$100 for that purpose.

Our receipt No. 20931 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Stephen Kambourian Executive Director

Enc.

Pb S. - We have checked our records, and found that Messrs.
Ashekian, Edward & Charles Bagdigian, Carl and
John Kevorkian have not renewed their Stewardship
for 1975. Mrs. Garoyan has renewed her stewardship.
For your information, Mr. A. John Kevorkian abs not
renewed both for 1974 and 1975.